
Winter Sprouting Broccoli Twilight Meeting

Thursday April 8, 2010 from 4-6 pm
UNH Woodman Research Farm, Durham NH

• Come check out a new crop – winter sprouting 

broccoli - that can fill a March-April market window

• See a range of season extension structures (high 

tunnels, low tunnels, rowcovers) in action

• Network with researchers and other growers about 

season extension strategies for early spring harvest

For info or for directions, please call 603-862-3200 or 

contact Becky Sideman at becky.sideman@unh.edu.
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